



Office of the Deputy Vice-Chancellor: Teaching and Learning

\$60°

Durban University of Technology 79 Steve Biko Road, Steve Biko Campus, Durban, 400 I

P O Box 1334 DURBAN, 4000 South Africa

Tel: +27(0) 31 373 2284 Fax: +27(0) 31 373 2656

Email: dvcteachingandlearning@dut.ac.za

www.dut.ac.za

Dear Students

The office of the Deputy Vice-Chancellor: Teaching and Learning, Professor Nomthandazo Gwele at the Durban University of Technology would like to confirm that the rumour currently circulating via social media regarding examination re-writes is false.

The University can reassure all students that the examinations conducted in October/November 2017 were valid.

We would like to remind all students and staff that official DUT announcements will always be published on the DUT website and circulated via the DUT4life email system for students and DUT PinBoard for staff.

Sincerely,

Professor N &wele

DVC: Teaching and Learning Durban University of Technology DURBAN UNIVERSITY OF TECHNOLOGY

2017 -11- 29

PROFESSOR N.S. GWELE
Deputy Vice Chancellor Teaching and Learning
P.O. BOX 1334, DURBAN, 4000